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the New York State Capitol
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Albany - Senator Nozzolio, Senator DeFrancisco, and Senator Seward recently welcomed

students from Auburn High School as they visited Albany to learn more about the history of

New York State. The students toured the historic New York State Capitol building and the

New York State Museum and the photo was taken on the Million Dollar Staircase in the

State Capitol building

Pictured are: Senator Nozzolio, Senator DeFranscisco, Senator Seward and the Auburn High

School Students.


